
January 4, 2016 

City of 

SANTA CLARITA 
23920 Valencia Boulevard • Suite 300 • Santa Clarita, California 91355-2196 

Phone: (661) 259-2489 • FAX: (661) 259-8125 

www.santa-c/arita. com 

Mr. Samuel Unger, Executive Officer 
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
320 West Fourth Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 900 13 

Dear Mr. Unger: 

Subject: Resubmittal ofUpper Santa Clara River Watershed Enhanced Watershed Management 
Program (EWMP) 

The City of Santa Clarita (City), County ofLos Angeles (County), and Los Angeles County 
Flood Control District (Flood Control District) respectfully submit the revised EWMP. The 
document is submitted in response to the October 4, 2015, comment letter from the Los Angeles 
Regional Water Quality Control Board. It is consistent with the requirements of Order Number 
R4-2012-0175 NPDES Permit Number CAS004001 for MS4 Discharges within the Coastal 
Watershed of Los Angeles County. 

Please contact me directly if there are any comments or questions regarding this document at 
hmerenda@santa-clarita.com or 661-286-4098. 

Heather Lea Merenda 
Environmental Services Program Coordinator 
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Enclosures 

cc: Robert Newman, Director of Public Works 
Travis Lange, Environmental Services Manager 


